
BUS 605 - VILLAGE ROUTE TO G.C. HUSTON IS CANCELLED TODAY 

 

Bus 605 - Village Route to G.C. Huston is cancelled today (Monday April 25, 2022) due to a sick driver. 

 

If your student requires a ride home today, please contact Janice in the Education Department before 3:00pm 

 

Phone: 519-797-2781 x 1120      Email: education.clerk@saugeen.org 

 

The bus will begin running as a B Route starting tomorrow for the remainder of the week (Tuesday April 26 to Friday April 29, 

2022). 

 

Pick-up times will be delayed by about half an hour in the morning. 

 

Drop-off times will be delayed closer to 50 minutes in the afternoon. 

 

If you have questions or concerns about the route, please contact First Student 1-519-396-2266 

 

Miigwetch, 

 

Mindy Gill-Johnson 

Education Administrator 

mailto:education.clerk@saugeen.org

